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October eNewsletter 

This eNewsletter is part of the city's effort to keep residents informed of the latest issues and 

happenings. Each month city departments provide brief info items for your perusal. When you 

find an item of interest, click on the underlined link and you will be taken to a fuller discussion 

of that piece of news. If it motivates you to contact a city official or staff member, click on the 

appropriate name on the left. It's that simple. For further information about city events, go to the 

Woodland home page. 

mailto:art.pimentel@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:skip.davies@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:skip.davies@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:skip.davies@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:william.marble@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:william.marble@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:william.marble@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:mark.deven@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:mark.deven@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:dan.bellini@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:dan.bellini@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:dan.bellini@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:greg.meyer@cityofwoodland.org
mailto:greg.meyer@cityofwoodland.org
http://www.cityofwoodland.org/


Woodland Police Department Open House 

The Woodland Police Department is having an Open House at the police department on October 

23, 2010 from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm.  See attached flyer for more information. 

Woodland Public Library New Hours 

Click here to read about the extended hours for the Woodland Public Library. 

Did you know... 

The City of Woodland recetnly hosted a pharmaceutical take-back event where 216 pounds of 

unwanted and expired pharmaceuticals were collected?  Click here for more information. 

Woodland Appoints New City Clerk 

Woodland City Manager announces the appointment of Ana Gonzalez as the City Clerk effective 

October 1, 2010.  Click here to find read more about Ana Gonzalez. 

Historic Downtown Woodland Trick or Treat Event 

To read about the upcoming Halloween Trick or Treat event, follow this link. 

  

October 2010, Ana Gonzalez, ed.  
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